

## NAZARENE THEOLOGICAL SEMINARY

1700 EAST MEYER BOULEVARD, KANSAS CITY, MISSOURI 64131 . 816/333-6254

October 1, 1997

Dr. Wesley D. Tracy

Dr. Douglas Strong

Dr. William Kostlevy

Dr. Kenneth Collins

Dr. Barry Callen

Dr. Stephen Lennox

## Dear colleagues:

Thank you for the very helpful suggestions you offered for improving the Call for Papers I sent to you a few weeks ago. After reflecting on your comments I have submitted the document to extensive revision. Even though I am still interested in the future of Wesleyan theology, the focus of the revised Call for Papers differs considerably from the earlier draft.

If you care to make suggestions regarding the attached document I will appreciate receiving your response as quickly as possible. My e-mail address is: <a href="mailto:altruesdale@nts.edu">altruesdale@nts.edu</a>

You have been most helpful. Thank you.

Cordially,
Al Truesdate